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Advanced Medical Systems, Inc. License No.: 34-19089-01
ATTN: Ms. Sherry Stein Docket No.: 030-16055

Director of Regulatory
Affairs

121 N. Eagle Street
Geneva, OH 44041

Dear Ms. Stein:

This refers to the telephone conversation between you and Mr. Wayne Slawinski
of my staff on February 1,1991, regarding arrangements for a meeting between
members of our organizations. This meeting is scheduled for 10:00 a.m. (EDT),
February 15, 1991, at your Geneva, Ohio office. It is our understanding that
AMS attendees will include you and Messrs. Ed Sviegel-and Michael Ginzel. NRC

attendees will be Messrs. Slawinski and William Schultz.

As discussed in the telephone conversation, the purpose of the meeting is to
discuss the status of outstanding radiological and administrative issues
and their impact on resumption of licensed activities and future operations at
your London Road facility. We ask that you be prepared to discuss the
following issues:

A. Status of Emergency Plan development including results of offsite
emergency response agency comments on the plan.

B. Status of ADT's fire protection evaluation of the London Road facility and
your plans to implement necessary fire protection measures.

C. Plans for installation of the new hot cell ventilation. system.

D. Cause and corrective action plans for the excessive contamination you
identified adjacent to the HEPA Filter / Cell Equipment Room (January 15,
1991 report to Region III).

E. Request for approval of Mr. Ginzel to . install the hot cell ventilation
system.

If you have any questions related to this meeting, please contact Mr. Slawinski
of my staff at (708) 790-5618.

Sincerely,

9102130035 910208
RE03 LIC30
34 *9089-01 PDR John A. Grobe, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
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